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14th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Availability for Evening Christmas Concerts 
 
We are now making plans for the Christmas Concerts to be held on Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 
14th December 2022.  Year 3 and 4 children will be asked to come into school from 5.30pm and 
Year 5 and 6 from 6.30pm, ready to perform on these evenings.   
 
Siblings in Years 1, 2 3, 4, 5 and 6 will perform on the same day as each other, to make it easier for 
parents and carers to attend.  Please note that Year 1 and 2 performances will take place as follows: 

 Tigers and Moles classes (Cast A) will perform on Tuesday 13th December 
 Jaguars and Otters classes (Cast B) will perform on Wednesday 14th December 

 
Therefore, Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children who have younger siblings in Tigers and Moles classes will 
perform on Tuesday 13th December and those with younger siblings in Jaguars and Otters will 
perform on Wednesday 14th December. 
 
If your Year 3, 4, 5 or 6 child (regardless of whether they have a younger sibling) has something 
important to do on one of these evenings and is therefore unable to come to school, please email 
the Academy Office on office@brooksideacademy.co.uk by Wednesday, 23rd November 2022, 
stating: 
 
 your child’s name 
 the name of their class 
 the date they are unable to attend 
 the reason they are unable to attend  

 
If we do not receive an email from you by 23rd November, we will assume that children can come 
on either night and cast accordingly. 
 
Thank you for your help with this. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Brian Walton 
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